Introducing new educators/director to families on Storypark

Community post in Coolamon School of Early Learning

Hi Families,
Some of you may have already met or spoken to her, we would like to introduce Shelyce who is stepping in for Sarah while she is on maternity leave.
She will be working alongside Nicole and Erin while she settles in. If you have any questions please let us know :)
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